
I have been a resident of Tahoe Donner since 2005. My husband and I sold our prior home during the 

Summer of 2021 and are currently building a new home in the community. Our home will be completed 

this coming Fall. We plan to reside in TD about 3/4 time.  

 

I began attending TD Giving Fund Committee meetings in the Fall of 2019, then was formally appointed 

to the Committee in January of 2020. I remained on the Committee through the Spring of 2021.  While 

most of my efforts were focused on the student scholarships, I have broad interests in the Committee as 

a whole. I will be happy to help out in whatever ways are most helpful to the group. 

 

I retired from Sacramento County in the Fall of 2015. During my 30-year career, I held a variety of 

positions in health and human services. I served as the Executive Director of the First Five Sacramento 

Commission during my final five years with the County. In terms of education, I have graduate degrees 

in social work and public administration. Overall, I have strong organization and planning skills. 

 

 


